Cnited States Department of Justice

" OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE ATTORNEY GENERAL

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530

0CT 22 fe79

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0l1ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Pursuant to your letter of October 4 (copy attached),
and Mr. Mitchell's recent conversation with you and Rae,
I am enclosing new copies of the first page of each of the
two Kennedy assassination documents recently released to
you as the result of a referral by the F.B.I. to the Drug
Enforcement Administration. As is now apparent, the serial
numbers on these two documents are 620109060-7764 and 7785.
I apologize for any inconvenience that the initial failure

to provide clear and complete copies of these pages may have
caused you.

I am also enclosing copies of two other documents
referred by the Bureau to D.E.A., serials 44-24016-481 and
879, which are being released in their entireties, and hope
that this material will be of some assistance to you.

Sincerely,

John H. Shenefield
Acting Associgte Attorney Gen

Enclosures

cc: James H. Lesar,




